
 
 

17 March 2021 

 

Year One Athletics 

29 March 2021 

 

 

Kia Ora Whanau, 

 

The Year 1 teachers and students are looking forward to our Year One 

Athletics on Monday the 29th March.  We can now confirm the start time of 

11am on the top field.  The athletics activities will conclude at approximately 

12 noon.  There is no postponement date. 

 

This event is a school event where it will be appropriate for your child to wear 

their house colours.  If you are unsure which house your child belongs to, 

please ask your child’s teacher. 

 

We look forward to seeing you at this fun filled event. 

 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Rebecca St. Clair 

Year 0/1 Team Leader 


